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Eurovision 2024 
 
The long-awaited return of the Grand Duchy of 
Luxembourg to the Eurovision Song Contest is underway! 
 
After 30 long years, RTL is delighted to announce that they have taken 
up the responsibility of selecting the candidate or group who will 
proudly represent Luxembourg in Sweden in May 2024. Three minutes 
that will forever mark the happy contender! 

Numerous speculations about the preselection have already been 
circulating in the press and on social media. The preselection process 
will be launched on July 3, 2023, and all the details regarding 
registrations and the recruitment of candidates and songwriter-
composers will be communicated through the official website 
www.eurovision.lu. 
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